
 
To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 10/25/17 
 

 

 

New Jobs – There will be 6 newly hired employees reporting to work on 

October 30: two in machine maintenance, three in PCMO and one security 

officer. 

 

Open Enrollment – Document your 2018 health choices now until November 3.  

Information regarding your flexible spending account must be redone every 

year.  Personal time can also be rolled over during this time.  You can either 

record your choices online or by phone by calling the Enrollment Center at 

(800)252-5259.   

 

Remaining Flu Vaccination Days – There are only two more days when you 

can get flu vaccinations here on campus: Today, October 25 from 11AM – 5 

PM and Friday, October 27 from 8 AM – 2 PM at the Family Wellness Center.  

 

Upcoming IAM 912 Officer Elections – Nominations are at the November 14 

meeting, and the election is on December 7. 

 

 Split-The-Pot – For the second week in a row, Bruce Harry won this week’s Split-

The-Pot, and donated his winnings to Holidays for Heroes. 

http://www.iamll912.org/

